
Park Information 13 1963 
www.parks.vic.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Restricted access to parts of the Alpine National Park 

March and April 2021 

Parks Victoria will be undertaking an aerial shooting program, targeting deer 
and feral pigs, in parts of the Alpine National Park from 1st to 5th March 2021 
and from 19th to 23rd April 2021 to protect native species impacted by 
bushfires. 

The aerial shooting area will be closed to all visitors and vehicles during this 
time to ensure the safety of the public. 

Note: there will be no aerial shooting 
within 100m of any private property 
or public roads adjacent to the aerial 
shooting area. 

The Snowy River is open. 

Note: shooting will occur 
beyond 400m on either side 
of the river. 

The campground at Willis is open. 


